
 
25 April 2025 (Summer Term Week 1)  

 
Principal's Blog 
Read Mr Wilding’s blog: “Academic Principal’s Bog - 25 April” 
 
CLASS BULLETINS​
Reception​
Year 1​
Year 2 
Year 3 
Year 4​
Year 5  
Year 6​
 
All Activities/Study/Clubs commence Monday 28 April. 
 
May we introduce our new staff at Juniors: 
★​ Lucy Store - Teaching Assistant 
★​ Anja Dunk - School Cook 

 
Whole School Photo - Summer Uniform 
Please note we have a whole school photo on Wednesday 30 April and the 
children must be wearing their summer uniform with their blazers. Please find 
the link to our uniform guidance here. 
 
Sun Protection 
As we look forward to a fun Summer ahead and enjoy our time outside we need 
to ensure our pupils stay safe in the sun.  Please read our Sun Protection 
Letter here. 
 
Library Books 
Please remember to bring a book from home for all library lessons. This can be a 
fiction or non-fiction book. 

End of Day Collections​
Parents/Visitors are not permitted on site during the school day unless 
authorised by the School Office. For safeguarding purposes, we need to know 
who is on site. If you need to collect your child early, please inform the office 
and drive to the front of the school and collect your child via the main entrance.  

https://bit.ly/44HTZzY
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Hyq4VM_f0IV8yT8M7Wny8tX47_RG6rmx9rOmJ3bcroc/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1izxtVxQsqYzHtrPzDALmuh-JUcybdO1KnhLW85eJBns/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/18yJLriwfMXqcyxJlESx4SHp4T4D6dUpD4upedNodccs/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1d1oeqWm4jIvn-OWcQWV6zM09mns38LcBax4cfsmZ7sM/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/12SIjQJgWlZt-2UQ9Tx83KJcsaVa6K8T4Bhn9R0iUuqc/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/10c4gjWhpR5yRW2jy92D9FAKaBVm0BiGi9LCMvIJrKWE/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ytN2kzAqpx-h99UDKs9g6dA_LQYYl00DGrFF35PHBwg/edit?tab=t.0
https://www.clairescourt.com/parent-information/uniform
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ngwA_043sg3AWVkQUO_8Deaw39Mv3BQTGeMqGEunXeY/edit?tab=t.0
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ngwA_043sg3AWVkQUO_8Deaw39Mv3BQTGeMqGEunXeY/edit?tab=t.0


Please ensure that anyone who collects your child, such as grandparents, are 
aware of this procedure. 

For club pickups, the same process applies: you must notify the office if you are 
collecting your child early and come to the front via the school office. If you are 
collecting your child at the usual time, please avoid arriving before 5pm. 

Rabbit Award 
Awarded for kindness, helpfulness and compassion doing the right thing without 
being asked, it is what makes our school a wonderful environment. This week’s 
Rabbit award winners are: 
 
★​ Charlotte, one of our cooks for incredible kindness at lunchtime 
★​ Hugo.A (1K) for excellent manners and courtesy when he thanked Mrs 

McGee for a lesson he enjoyed and told her he appreciated it. 
 

New Claires Court PE Kit - available from June 
 

 
We are pleased to announce that a new Claires Court PE kit will be launched 
this June at Hawkinsport, in preparation for the September 2025 academic 
year. 

This new kit has been carefully developed with two key goals in mind: 

1.​ To unify the PE kit across all three divisions of Claires Court, 
ensuring a consistent and recognisable appearance for our students. 

2.​ To reduce the number of individual clothing items required, helping 
to keep overall costs down for families. 

Please be assured that there is no need to purchase the new kit 
immediately. It will not be compulsory until September 2026, giving plenty of 
time for a smooth and gradual transition. 



Full details of the new kit—including what items are required for each sport—can 
be found on the Claires Court website. 

 

 Dates for the diary 
 
Whole School Cocktails and Canapés - Friday 6 June 
Our ‘Cocktails and Canapés’ event organised by the PTA is not only to raise funds 
but also to bring the whole parent body together from Nursery to Sixth Form. 
We’d love to see as many of you there as possible so please join us at Moor Hall 
in Cookham on Friday 6 June and book your tickets here now! 
 

 
Junior PTA Summer Party - Saturday 28 June​
Join us for a delightful summer evening on Saturday 28 June at 7pm at Juniors, 
as we come together to raise funds in support of our school. We’d love to see 
you there and share a relaxed and enjoyable evening with you. 

Tickets are now available to purchase via this link. We hope you can join us for 
what promises to be a wonderful night. 

 

https://www.clairescourt.com/userfiles/clairescsmvc/Documents/Uniform-Guides/New%20Sports%20Kit%202025.pdf
https://bit.ly/4ihZPeN
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1NmO-iO-TIoCB9zQTwuBiexj-JXUq6S9o/view?usp=drive_link
https://ccpta.org.uk/products/juniors-summer-party


 
 
 


